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Committee Chair/Co-Chair:

 Barbara Jones/ Daphne May-Gibson 

Committee Members Present:   Barbara Jones , Daphne May-Gibson, Beverly Harge, Gina Osborne,

                            








Please limit your report presentation to no more than 3 minutes
	Agenda Items: 

	Report details
· Committee Discussion 
    On Sept 11, 2018, the committee had a professional development on the Michigan 3rd Grade Reading Law. Discussed vision of the Reading Program to include what we did last year but to expand to 1 on 1reading and small group implementation, as well as center-based strategies. Also discussed how professional development will take place once a month on the last Tuesday of each month (which is a regular meeting day). 
     On September 19, 2018, during professional development each soror took a learning style inventory to determine how they learned best. Several websites were identified for leveled books to be used for the children. It was also discussed that we do not have enough sorors committed to continuing with the READing Program. Our partnership with First Ward is in jeopardy.  We have 10 Sorors signed up but only 5 have participated. 
      Our September 25, 2018 parent meeting was cancelled because the committee combined our parent meeting with First Ward’s parent meeting on September 27, 2018. Parents signed up 23 children grades K-3rd that evening. We could not stop parents from signing their children up due to our problem. We made these commitments with First Ward, the committee continued with our schedule. Only two committee members were able to attend.
· Committee Decision 
                    The committee has decided that we can’t continue to work with the number of children we 
              have with only 5 sorors. The sorority made a commitment to have a READing Program a little 
              over a year ago and we made a commitment to develop a partnership with First Ward. The 
              READing Program need your help and suggestions.
Recommendations and next steps:  We need more sorors or we need to discontinue the program.
 



Is a formal motion needed? Yes           NO

Formal Motion to the Chapter (state the motion below, only when presenting a formal motion for the Chapter consideration at the upcoming Chapter Meeting)
Prepared By__Soror Barbara Jones___________________________________ Date: __9/30/18__________
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